
Lockport Junior Newsletter 
 
Weeks 26 & 27  February 3—14, 2025 
 
Transportation and Valentine’s Day 

INTRODUCING:  Come, come, go, Go, and 
           Oo, Pp 
 
STAR STUDENT: Dominik 

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
Our class will enjoy 
playing a fun 
estimation game called 
Kookaburra.  We will 
try to estimate how 
many pieces 
Kookaburra took.  
Using transportation 
material, the children 
will work on positional 
words.  They will get 
to drive their match 
box cars over, under, 
around, up and down!  
Lastly, we will sort 
forms of transportation 
between land, water 
and sky.  The letters 
Oo and Pp will be 
added to the shelf jobs. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We have been busy 
working on tracing 
our names.  Some of 
the children  are even 
printing their names.  
We will incorporate 
transportation into our 
projects and papers.  
We may even paint 
with tires!  Get ready 
to put creative skills to 
the test as we create 
transportation art! 
 
We have started some 
Valentine’s Day 
projects that are 
hanging in the room.  
We will create more 
as the  holiday 
approaches. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
We will have a Super 
Bowl party on Friday, 
2/7.  Please dress 
your child in sports 
attire. 
 
 
Our Valentine’s Day 
party is on Friday, 
2/14.  A letter 
regarding the party is 
on the website and 
has been sent home. 
 
 
Happy birthday to 
Charlotte!! 
 
 
There are still some 
families that have not 
registered for the fall 
and summer.  Do so 
now before we open 
registration to the 
public. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy February! 
 

Miss Ruby and Mrs. Denise     
 


